
Update #32 Sept 19, 2022 

 

FLPOA Dam Spillway weekly update  

 

The EGLE review of our permit application remains in process.  While we still have not received a formal 

response to our 16th submission, it was however another active week of discussions and planning with 

USDA, Fisher Contracting, EGLE and FLPOA.  During the discussions with EGLE, we requested issuance 

of a multi phased permit which would allow us to begin demolition of the damaged spillway and site prep 

work while we continue to address any remaining questions behind the scenes about the spillway design 

and thus move forward with the project.  We received encouraging feedback about a possible multi phased 

permit. 

  

Dan LeFevre 

FLPOA Board President 

 


